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Builders Supporting Students Program 

 
Decatur, Alabama-The Greater Morgan County Builders Association has a 
fantastic opportunity for local schools to raise money through our GMCBA 
Builders Supporting Student Program! Any school group in Morgan or 
Lawrence County can participate in the program and raise money for their 
student program.  
 
Participants in the program will be able to pre-sell tickets to the GMCBA 2017 
Home and Garden Show and keep all ticket sale funds to be used for the 
betterment of their program. The tickets are $5.00 each and will be available for 
groups to start selling on January 4th, 2017. The Home and Garden Show is 
February 18 & 19, 2017 at the Ingalls Harbor Pavilion on Highway 20 in Decatur. 
 
There is no cost to the school groups. The GMCBA will supply the tickets. 
 
Groups and teams interested in participating in this fundraiser should contact 
Kelly Pate by December 12, 2016 to register for the Builders Supporting Students 
Program. 
 
The Greater Morgan County Builders Association has been a trusted and active 
member of our community since 1967. For more information about GMCBA and 
the 2017 Home and Garden Show contact Executive Officer Kelly Pate at 256-
318-9161, email: kellypate@gmcba.org or you can go to gmcba.org. 


